
Wow! I see children learning lots! This week in 
nursery we carried on with our text ‘Wow! Said the 
Owl’. We practiced saying the sentence Wow, I can 
see a … to explain the things we see. We then got 
busy making beautiful rainbows, just like in the story.

In maths we were working on showing “finger 
numbers” up to 3. To help us with this we have been 
working on our fine motor skills. We found that our 
craft feathers and pompoms were trapped under 
some tape, we had to use tweezers to collect them. 

We also just had to go outside and explore the ice 
and snow! We used some lovely vocabulary to describe 
how it felt. We even managed to catch some 
hailstones. 
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“The Ice is crunchy!” Enes
“The sun and rain make a rainbow” Zeke 


